BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
January 7, 2025

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

One Fewer Case Filed in South Dakota in 2024

One fewer bankruptcy case was filed in 2024 in South Dakota
than in 2023. However, more Chapter 11 cases were filed last
year in South Dakota than in any year since 2019.

Bankruptcy Roundtable on March 21

Attorneys and law students are invited to join us for bankruptcy
roundtable discussions on Friday, March 21, 2025, in the Grand
Jury Room at the United States Courthouse in Sioux Falls.

Save the Date Announcement

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Bankruptcy%20Roundtable%20Save%20the%20Date_2.pdf

